BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Territorial Dispute Between ) DOCKET NO. 20250039-EU
Talquin Electric Cooperative, Inc. and )
the City of Quincy )

) FILED: April 28, 2025

CITY OF QUINCY'’S RESPONSES TO THE PSC’s
SECOND DATA REQUEST

The City of Quincy ("Quincy"), by and through the undersigned counsel, hereby
respectfully submits the following answers to the questions posed by the PSC in its
Second Data Request transmitted via letter dated April 16, 2025 (hereinafter “SDR™).
and would state the following
PSC SDR 1. “Please refer to Staff’s First Data Request No. 3. Please provide a map that
identifies where the nearest existing facilities are located in relation to the disputed

area.”

Quincy’s RESPONSE to 1: Page 1 of Exhibit 1 to this Response is a street map

depicting the disputed area, which is contiguous with existing Quincy Electric
customers, including a multi-family development. The distance measurement of
approximately 1400 feet on this page depicts the line on which 7 of the planned 10 spans
will be added.

Page 2 of Exhibit 1 is a plat map from Gen Land. This depicts 25 of the Phase 1
lots and again demonstrates the physical proximity between the development and
existing multi-family Quince Electric customers.

Page 3 of Exhibit 1 is a street map locating our South Distribution Station on 604

South Steward Avenue, and demonstrating a distance of approximately 2 miles of 12.47






EXHIBIT 1

To Quincy’s Response to PSC’s Second Data Request

Maps depicting distance from QE distribution lines to the disputed area and
the proximity of the new development to existing QE residential connections.












